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Dear Fair Supporter,  
 
On behalf of the Public Assembly Facilities Commission, it is my pleasure to extend a cheerful welcome 
to you and your family. You are integral to the success of the Dixie Classic Fair each year, and that is 
very important to us. The 2018 Dixie Classic Fair will be held September 28 – October 7, 2018 and this 
year’s theme is “Your Beacon to Fun”.  
It’s now time to plan for the 2018 exhibitions! This is the perfect opportunity to showcase your unique 
specialties. We welcome and encourage a diverse array of talents and entries. Entry details are included in 
the back of this catalog.  
Don’t let this opportunity be all work and no play. Be adventurous and sample the festive foods. For the 
thrill seeker, take a spin on the many heart-pounding rides, or slow things down a bit and take in a show. 
We have entertainment for the entire family!  
Please visit the Dixie Classic Fair online at dcfair.com for additional information and to complete your 
2018 entry form.  
With your support, the Dixie Classic Fair continues to grow and make a huge economic impact on 
Winston-Salem and central North Carolina, making it one of the most anticipated events of the year. This 
is a spectacular opportunity that you will not want to miss. We look forward to seeing you and your 
family this fall!  
 
With sincere thanks,  

 
Haley Gingles  
Chair, Winston-Salem Public Assembly Facilities Commission  

 


